Transcript of April 11, 2022 Video Message

Hello Kahok Nation! I'm Superintendent Brad Skertich.

At the close of the school day on Wednesday, the district will begin Spring Break. There will be
no school Thursday through Monday. We hope during the five days away that our students and
staff are able to kick back, relax and just enjoy some time away from school with family and
friends. You all deserve it!

A few weeks back the Board of Education discussed final plans for the Caseyville Elementary
campus layout, renderings and the overall design of the building; and the district’s partnership
with the library district in Caseyville. We are excited about this new project about to kick off and
be underway, so please find information about the new project and the new facilities that are on
the horizon for the district.

Last, this Wednesday is our last day before Spring Break. We’re asking all students, staff and
community members: wear your purple and show your Kahok Pride as we go into a long and
well-deserved break. Thank you and have a great holiday weekend.



